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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,
Greetings from TWGS!!

This is to inform you that the students will be administered to deworm them on 18.04.2023
by the qualified medical staff. The single dose in the tablet form would be given to the students
of classes Pre-Nursery to XII.

As per the ministry of Health, the tablet is totally safe for the students. Since the medicine
cannot be given on empty stomach, you are requested to kindly ensure that your ward eats
something before coming to school.

Please note that the medicine cannot be administered to the children who complain of stomach
ache / vomiting on the day of administration or the children who have history of allergy,
asthma or are under any other medication. In case parents have any issue they can message on
WhatsApp to their ward’s class teacher so that medicine can be kept in their school bag and
parent can administer with the advise of physician.

In case any child is absent on 18.04.2023 the medicine will be administered to him/her on next

day.
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